From: Bill Barnsdale

To: City Council
Cc: john.thielke@gmail.com; rick@seattlenightwatch.org; "Ginny Scantlebury"; stevepitner@hotmail.com; "Chipper

Doodle"”; mike.shields.1959@gamail.com; turninhearts@amail.com; Zani311@yahoo.com;
taralynking@gmail.com; mramos@thechurchcouncil.org; potterdt@agmail.com; david.baum.seattle@gmail.com;
Kim Lancaster; cindy.roat@alumni.williams.edu

Subject: Shoreline Area News Op-Ed re regulating homeless camps...

Date: Wednesday, January 25, 2017 8:15:52 AM

All Concerned:

Please note the attached link to an Op-Ed in the Shoreline Area News regarding proposed
homeless encampment regulation in the City of Shoreline:

utm_source=feedburner&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=Feed:+ShorelineAreaNews+

| believe this published Op-Ed should become a part of the City Council’s public record on this
matter, and that the members of the City Council should see it before the January 30th City
Council meeting.

St Dunstan’s Vestry and Congregation strongly support the alternative language as submitted
by Greater Seattle Cares (GSC) in an email on January 22, 2017.

Please do not adopt the pending language amendments as submitted by your Planning
Commission. They will make Shoreline an unwelcoming place for transitional encampments
and for the people experiencing homelessness in general.

Sincerely,

COL (ret) Bill Barnsdale

Junior Warden (Buildings & Grounds)
St Dunstan’s Episcopal Church

722 N 145th St

Shoreline, WA 98133
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